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Ves. Google's good here Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Fwd: Thomas Covington Johnson Horse Farm

Permitting and Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov> Thu, Sep 21, 2017 at 3:32 PM
To: Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>, Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

—————————— Forwarded message ----------

From: <sbyrne@genre.com>

Date: Thu, Sep 21, 2017 at 3:11 PM

Subject: Thomas Covington Johnson Horse Farm
To: permitting@portlandmaine.gov

Dear Members of the Board,
I am writing to you to express my support for the Peaks Island Horse Farm owned by Mr Johnson.

We have been going to Peaks for the past 15 yrs and purchased a home 10 years ago. The horses are really a one of
the many great features of the island and we are very concerned about any changes regarding the horses and the farm
that Mr Johnson owns. What we consider a great way of life offered by Peaks may soon be gone unless places like the
horse farm are allowed to thrive and we whole heartedly express our support of Mr Johnson's farm and horses.

Sincerely,
Stephen Byrne

83 Prince Ave
Peaks Island, ME
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